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Celebrations & Pictures of Wildcat Scholars
& the Dedicated Staff Who Serve Them



PERFECT
ATTENDANCE
HAVEN BISBEE

5TH GRADE



PERFECT
ATTENDANCE
ETHAN JONES

9TH GRADE



Introduction to 
Agriculture
Mrs. Boyer’s 9

th
Grade Introduction 

to Agriculture Wildcat Scholars



Qe’ciyew’yew’ Mrs. 

Raml for Featuring Our 

Talented Students & 

Sharing Pictures

Raquel Rickman and Jaylah Enick

Kindergarten Clay Artists at Work



Qe’ciyew’yew’ Mrs. 

Raml for Featuring Our 

Talented Students & 

Sharing Pictures

Genesis Penney

Kindergarten Clay Artist at Work



Qe’ciyew’yew’ Mrs. 

Raml for Featuring Our 

Talented Students & 

Sharing Pictures

Skyler Lange and Steve Richards

4th Grade Clay Artists at Work



Qe’ciyew’yew’ Mrs. 

Raml for Featuring Our 

Talented Students & 

Sharing Pictures

Kellen Moody, Areez Montelongo, 

Jalon Greene, Matthew Dotson

5th Grade Clay Artists at Work



Qe’ciyew’yew’ Mrs. 

Raml for Featuring Our 

Talented Students & 

Sharing Pictures

Kaylonni Kipp and Matthew Dotson

5th Grade Clay Artists at Work



Qe’ciyew’yew’ Mrs. 

Raml for Featuring Our 

Talented Students & 

Sharing Pictures

Serenity Rodgers and Kaylonni Kipp

5th Grade Clay Artists at Work



Native Culture & Language Team

Visit Native Culture & Language Team
Resources at Lapwai.org

http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Ivory Miles-Williams.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Jackson Sundown.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8sHzPet7MQo
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/James Holt Sr.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Jaci McCormack.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5m19tR_rl8w
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Jim McCormack.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Jenny Williams.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Joy Harjo.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Derek Red Arrow Frank.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Janee' Kassanavoid.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Cheri Madsen.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Jim Thorpe.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Nicole Mann.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Levi McCormack.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Mary Golda Ross.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Mary Golda Ross.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Nicole Mann.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Levi McCormack.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Jim Thorpe.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Cheri Madsen.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Janee' Kassanavoid.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Derek Red Arrow Frank.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/James Holt Sr.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Joy Harjo.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Jenny Williams.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5m19tR_rl8w
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Jaci McCormack.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Ivory Miles-Williams.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Jim McCormack.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/Jackson Sundown.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8sHzPet7MQo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5m19tR_rl8w
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8sHzPet7MQo
http://www.lapwai.org/secondary/native-culture-and-language.php


The Lapwai Middle-High School Native Culture and Language Team continues to collaborate

on an action plan for the indicator of, "The curriculum of all grade levels includes lessons on

the accomplishments of Native Americans.“ New Indigenous Role Model Resources have

been added to the Native Culture and Language section of the website at Lapwai.org. The

resources are encouraged for use during English-Language Arts or Reading instruction

districtwide.

Teachers in grades 6-12 are encouraged to integrate these resources between now and May

31
st

followed by the newly posted Exit Ticket. The teacher who collects and submits the most

Exit Tickets by May 31
st

will win a gift basket from the Native Culture and Language Team.

Exit Tickets can be submitted to any team member including: Ashley Grunenfelder, Bradley

Peterson, Georgia Sobotta, Jocelyn Stange, Jenny Williams, and David Aiken.

Native Culture 
& Language Team

Lapwai Middle-High School
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